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Tidewater Contractors continues preparing the road for paving at the beginning of project. 
Tidewater Contractors milled the asphalt off of the road in realignment area #2 and placed the 
material at the beginning of project. 
  

Construction Scheduled for the week beginning on June 24, 2012 
 

Tidewater has indicated they will continue constructing the realignment portion of the road at the 
beginning of project preparing to switch traffic to the new road sometime in the next couple of 
weeks. The contractor plans to install the diversion pipe at Banner Creek to prepare for the new 
culvert installation. 

 
Traffic Information 

 
Expect 30 minute delays with the one lane road closure while they are constructing the road at 
the beginning of project and while they install the diversion pipe at Banner Creek.   Be aware of 
trucks and equipment when traveling through the project. 
 
    All newsletters can be accessed at http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness 
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